

## Response to your message

1 message

**The White House** <noreply@contact.whitehouse.gov> To: sisterdina.3@gmail.com

Fri, May 2, 2025 at 2:05 PM



May 2, 2025

Dear Ms. Michel-Wiggins,

Thank you for your kind words. Melania and I appreciate your unwavering support, and we are deeply grateful for your prayers and encouragement.

Our Nation is strong because of individuals like you who believe in—and defend—the great American ideals of faith, family, community, and country first. I will never stop fighting for the America you and I cherish.

May God bless you and your family, and May God bless America!

Sincerely,



## Response to your message

1 message

**The White House** <noreply@contact.whitehouse.gov> To: sisterdina.3@gmail.com

Fri, May 23, 2025 at 12:59 PM



May 23, 2025

Dear Ms. Michel-Wiggins,

Thank you for your letter and for sharing your views.

The strength of our country lies in the spirit of the American people and their willingness to stay informed and get involved. I appreciate you taking the time to share your thoughts. For the latest information about my Administration's policy initiatives, please visit the White House website at www.WhiteHouse.gov.

Melania joins me in sending our best wishes to you and your family.

Sincerely,